

## Liskeard Unlocked 2021

### Virtual Meeting Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> June at 10.30am

Present: Councillor Rachel Brooks (Chair), Rachel Bennett (Stuart House), Jenny Foster (Liskerrett Centre), Brian Oldham (OCS/Museum), Charlotte Evans (Making Space For Nature) and Mandy Hancock (LTC)

Apologies were received from Councillor Naomi Taylor, and Father Gilmour (Catholic Church), John Gilbert (Methodist Church), Jemma Warburton (Liskeard Together) and Carmen Hunt (Scoots Kernow)

Festival dates Friday 10<sup>th</sup> – Sunday 19<sup>th</sup> September.

<b>1</b>	<p><b>Welcome</b></p> <p>Rachel Brooks welcomed everyone to the virtual meeting.</p>	
<b>2</b>	<p><b>Events and Activities</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <u>Brian's walk</u> will be Saturday 11<sup>th</sup> at 10am. It will start and finish at the Cattle Market Car Park. Mandy has the registration form.</li> <li>• <u>Foraging Walk</u> – Rachel Br is awaiting a response to her email to Claire Roper to check costings.</li> <li>• <u>Geology focussed walk</u> will be Sunday 12<sup>th</sup> at 2pm, starting at the Cattle Market Car Park. The walk will include Westbourne House, Pendean House, Trewithan, Luxstowe House, Greylands and food shops. Mandy has the registration form.</li> <li>• <u>Cooking demonstration possibilities</u></li> </ul> <p>By the next meeting we hope to have had a chat with suppliers to firm up details of demonstrations, whether they will be in person or recorded.</p> <p>Businesses who have responded:</p> <p>Philip Warrens (Carmen contact – confirm nearer time)          Fishing School at Looe          Daddios (Brian contact - have already confirmed recorded demo)          No Wrap shop (Rachel Br contact)          Himalayan Spice (confirmed interested in taking part)</p> <p>The Food Bank, Junk Food Project and Café Abundance have confirmed they would like to be involved in some way. John has spoken to the Junk Food Project.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <u>Online talks</u></li> </ul> <p>The Town Council can host the talks via Zoom, as last year.</p>	<p>BO</p> <p>RB</p> <p>MH</p> <p>JG</p>

	<p>Mandy has investigated using Eventbrite for distributing tickets and will do a dummy run before the event.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Friday 10<sup>th</sup> 7pm for Brian's talk (A Look in Liskeard's Larders In Times Gone By). Mandy has the registration form.</li> <li>- Rachel Be was unable to commit at the current time, but will keep options open to confirm nearer the time.</li> <li>• <u>OCS talk</u> Bees and Beekeeping talk by Dale Wood is booked in the Emily Hobhouse Room at the Public Hall on 10<sup>th</sup> September at 2.30pm. Mandy has the registration form.</li> <li>• <u>Workhouse</u> Jenny will speak to Ann Mallard before the next meeting.</li> <li>• <u>Food Market</u> will be held 10am – 1pm in Events Area of the former Cattle Market. Registration form awaited.</li> <li>• <u>Diversity</u> – Mandy will re-share the Town Council's Facebook post asking for people's memories of the town's take aways. She will tag Brian and the Old Videos page.</li> <li>• <u>Stuart House</u> – the Trustees were deciding on their opening date. Rachel Be will take photos for the event's publicity and get to Rachel Br by the end of June for the leaflet to be worked on in July.</li> <li>• <u>Liskeard Bun</u> – Rachel Br is convening a meeting to enable a successful bun to be created. She explained to the meeting what the Liskeard Bun was.</li> <li>• <u>The Museum</u> – the Museum is now open and the layout has been changed. Information on food eateries and outlets will feature for the event. Karen has received the contact details for the Manager at Passmore Edwards Court so that residents can take part in the oral recordings project.</li> <li>• <u>Tea Treat</u> in Castle Park on the afternoon of Saturday 18<sup>th</sup> Charlotte had lots of ideas for the Making Space for Nature team possibly producing displays, a trail, a talk and cookery demonstration giving ideas and information on Cornish apples, particularly as they had planted apple trees there recently. She will speak to RJFP about recipes. Jenny will pass to Charlotte and Mandy the contact details for the Caradon Orchard Group who have an apple press as they may wish to come along. It was decided to have a meeting to discuss this event separately with MS4N, Liskeard Together, the Real Junk Food Project and Orchard Group.</li> <li>• <u>Exhibitions:</u></li> </ul>	<p>MH</p> <p>JF</p> <p>JF</p> <p>MH BO</p> <p>RBe</p> <p>RBr</p> <p>KP</p> <p>CE JF</p>
--	--	---

	<p><u>Methodist Church</u> – exhibition of herbs and spices in the bible. Brian has large list of spices available from Oughs which he will pass to John. Photos of Sunday School outings around the area were available. Brian suggested looking at the Methodist Historical Association Facebook page. (carried forward from previous meeting as John given apologies)</p> <p><u>Cattle Market</u> - the new hoarding boards at the redevelopment are now in place. Info produced for Liskeard Unlocked 2020 is part of the display.</p> <p><u>Public Hall</u> – the Hall has been booked and will be kept in reserve to be looked at closer the time.</p> <p><u>Buildings</u> –</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <u>Pendean House</u> – is open Saturday 11<sup>th</sup> 10am – 1pm. Mandy has the registration form.</li> <li>• <u>Greenbank House</u> – is open Saturday 11<sup>th</sup> 10am – 1pm. Mandy has the registration form.</li> <li>• <u>Westbourne House</u> is open Saturday 11<sup>th</sup> 2 - 5pm. Mandy has the registration form.</li> <li>• <u>Trehawke House</u> were keen to be involved if the timings work around their building works and Covid. An internal date stone from the Jago Car dealership has been uncovered a photo of which will be sent to Brian.</li> </ul>	BO
3	<p><b>Publicity</b></p> <p>Mandy will get in touch with Steve at Graphic Words design and printing costs. Last year 2000 leaflets were produced. She will also contact the schools to see if they will do book bag drops again.</p>	MH
4	<p><b>Date of Next Meeting</b></p> <p>The next meeting was set for Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> July at 10.30am via Zoom.</p>	